
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF COLUMBUS 

TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT APPLICATION 

The City of Columbus will hold a public hearing at 5:00 pm on September 13, 2021 at Columbus City Hall, 

605 Spring, Columbus, Texas regarding the submission of an application to the Texas Parks and Wildlife 

Department (TPWD) for an Outdoor Recreation grant. The proposed park project is in the floodplain 

area and could have certain environmental impacts on the area.  The purpose of this meeting is to allow 

citizens an opportunity to discuss the floodplain impact and the TPWD application for Golf Course 

improvements. Citizens are encouraged to participate in the development of this TPWD application and 

to make their views known at this public hearing. Citizens unable to attend this meeting may submit 

their views to Donald Warschak, City Manager, at Columbus City Hall. Persons with disabilities that wish 

to attend this meeting and require assistance should contact Bana Schneider at 979-732-2366 to arrange 

for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for this meeting should contact Bana 

Schneider at 979-732-2366 at least two days before the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can 

be made.  

 

 

 


